
St. Croix County Fair Association, Inc. 
Hosting the St. Croix County Fair 

Glenwood City, WI 
 
Spring  
 
Dear Commercial Exhibitor: 
 
The St. Croix County Fair Association, Board of Directors is seeking businesses 
interested in a Commercial Exhibit.  We are featuring a new and improved St. 
Croix County Fair. 
 
 
The St. Croix County Fair Grounds are located in the picturesque, Western 
Wisconsin community of Glenwood City.  The county fair is the only countywide 
community event held in St. Croix County.  Each summer thousands of 
individuals and their families make the pilgrimage to the 57 hills in the Eastern 
area of St. Croix County to view the exhibits, to visit with old and new friends, 
and enjoy the traditional county fair atmosphere. It is our continuing effort to 
provide a wide variety of "Commercial Exhibits" for visitors to enjoy.  We have a 
new outdoor commercial exhibit area, as well as our commercial building for 
indoor exhibits.  
 
We would like a good selection of commercial exhibits and will give preference to 
individuals who can exhibit products or services that visitors to the St. Croix 
County Fair would consider special. Our new outdoor commercial area is 
fortunate to have large, open, level space for exhibits, with electricity available.  
 
If you would be interested in a commercial exhibit at the St. Croix County Fair, 
and help us make this our best fair in St. Croix County history.  Please call or e-
mail us by May 1st, and we will send you the information you need to be an 
exhibitor at our newly improved St. Croix County Fair. 
 
We encourage your comments and will be happy to answer any questions you 
may have. We can be contacted by phone (715-246-4102) or email 
jesteel@frontier.com 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
St. Croix County Fair Association Board of Directors 
John Steel 
1699 – 150th Street 
New Richmond, WI  54017 


